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June 28, 2022 
 

VIA CERTIFIED AND REGULAR MAIL 
AND EMAIL 
Dr. Donna M. Chandler Kornegay, LCMHCS 
2201 Sorrel Park Dr. 
Morrisville, NC 27560 
Email: drdkornegay@outlook.com 

 

RE: Notice of Revocation, License Number S4919 
Case No. 1766 

 
Dear Dr. Kornegay: 

 
At its meeting on June 10, 2022, the North Carolina Board of Licensed Clinical Mental Health 
Counselors (the “Board”) carefully reviewed the Board’s records and your communications with 
the Board regarding your compliance with the Consent Order entered on January 28, 2022 in the 
matter of Donna M. Chandler Kornegay, LCMHCS, Case No. 1766. A copy of the Consent Order 
is enclosed. 

 
Pursuant to Paragraph XVIII of the Consent Order, the Board, in its discretion, voted to REVOKE 
your license as Licensed Clinical Mental Health Counselor Supervisor effective July 6, 2022. 

 

In accordance with the Board’s decision, you are ordered to do the following: 
 

1. No later than July 6, 2022, you shall cease to engage in any activities that meet the 
definition of the practice of counseling as provided in N.C. Gen. Stat. § 90-330(a)(3), 
including supervision, or fall under the prohibitions set forth in N.C. Gen. Stat. § 90-331. 

 
2. You shall turn in your license to practice counseling in North Carolina to the Board no later 

than July 8, 2022. In the event you are unable to find your license to practice counseling 
in North Carolina, you shall submit an Affidavit to the Board stating that despite your 
diligent search, you have been unable to locate your original license and that in the event 
you find it in the future, you will promptly turn it to the Board. You shall mail your original 
license or an Affidavit to: 

 
Melonie Davis. M.A, LCMHCA, NCC 
Executive Director 
North Carolina Board of Licensed Clinical Mental Health Counselors 
2C Terrace Way 
Greensboro, NC 27403. 

 
 
 

P.O. Box 77819 | Greensboro, North Carolina 27417 

mailto:LCMHCinfo@ncblcmhc.org
mailto:drdkornegay@outlook.com


Sincerely yours, 
 
Electronically signed 

3. No later than July 8, 2022, you shall provide a signed affidavit (a written statement made 
under oath or affirmation taken before a person having authority to administer such oath or 
affirmation) to the Board, attesting that you are no longer engaged in the practice of 
counseling as provided in N.C. Gen. Stat. § 90-330(a)(3), including supervision, in any 
way. 

 
Please note that if the Board finds that you are continuing to practice counseling, the Board will 
seek an injunction in Superior Court against you. 

 
Pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. § 90-340 (g), a person whose license has been revoked may reapply to 
the Board for licensure after one calendar year from the date of the denial. Please note that if you 
re-apply for licensure, you will have to comply with the requirements that are in effect on the date 
of receipt of your new application by the Board. 

 
Should you have any questions about the procedure in such matters, you may direct them to the 
Board attorney at abalshakova@ncdoj.gov. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. Please feel free let me know if you have any questions. 
 

Melonie Davis. M.A, LCMHCA, NCC 
Executive Director 
North Carolina Board of Licensed Clinical Mental Health Counselors 

 
 

Enclosure 
 

cc: Alesia Balshakova, Board Attorney 
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